From: Foertsch, Paul
Sent: Friday, September 30, 2016 4:53 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Mayden, Renee; Clarke, John; Collins, John
Subject: Re: Inspection trip 

 

We have returned from our trip. Hope all is well. 



From: Foertsch, Paul
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2016 10:42:22 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Clarke, John; Collins, John; Mayden, Renee
Subject: Inspection trip 

 

We have returned from our Florida Pre construction trip and requesting approval for another trip.

The follow members will be traveling  to  Minneapolis, MN for  final inspection of 4 Snorkels and 4 Rescue vehicles  the city has procured from Rosenbauer Firefighting Technology.   This meeting will take place Sept. 29 & Sept 30, 2016.  All expenses will be covered by the vendor,  Rosenbauer Firefighting Technology per contract. 

 
· Paul Foertsch 

· John Clarke 
· John Collins
Thank you for your consideration. 

             
Paul T. Foertsch
District Chief
Bureau of Logistics
Division of Fire Suppression Logistics
Chicago Fire Department

